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Tapestry Learning Journal 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you will be aware, the school uses Tapestry in order to share your child’s learning 

journey throughout nursery.  

 

As the children are moving into Reception, we will be transferring their Tapestry 

accounts over to Reception as of Friday 4th July.  

 

From this date the nursery staff will be unable to upload any observations onto their 

accounts.  

 

We are hoping that all the accounts will be successfully transferred for you to use over 

the summer break. We encourage parents to use Tapestry to record any Chatter 

Challenges completed so we can share these with the new classes in September. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Victoria Bryant 

Assistant Principal  


